
 

DRAFT GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY PLAN  

AND PUBLIC MEETING 
 

The East Contra Costa Groundwater Sustainability Working Group is preparing a Draft 

Groundwater Sustainability Plan (Plan) and seeks input on the first two sections of the document. 

The East Contra Costa Groundwater Subbasin is a medium priority subbasin, as determined by the 

State, and requires preparation of a Plan under the 2014 Sustainable Groundwater Management Act 

(SGMA). 

 

Sections 1 and 2 of the Draft Plan discuss the purpose of the Plan, the sustainability goal, the 

planning area, current and historical water and land uses, and information on groundwater wells in 

the East Contra Costa Groundwater Subbasin. You may comment on the document without 

attending the meeting.  Sections 1 and 2 are found at the link below, or email 

groundwaterinfo@dcd.cccounty.us and request the document. Comments are due on July 20, 2020.  

 

Link to document and other information: http://tinyurl.com/ECCGSP-1 

 

To hear more about the Plan, an online public meeting will be held on Thursday, July 9, from 3:30 

to 5:15 p.m. You may register to attend here: http://tinyurl.com/ECCGSP-mtg1 

  

For additional SGMA inquiries, to provide more detailed comments, or to be included on the email 

list, please send us an email.  

 

“Planning a secure groundwater future” 
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